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June 19, 2013

Brian Snoke

Comflors

1272 West Sportplex Drive

Kaysville, UT 84037

Regarding: Granger High School Rebuild Project
Dear Brian:

This writing is to express Jacobsen’s gratitude to Comflors, to yourself personally, and your great
staffing on the project Adam and Brandon and their crews.

This project was a hard bid project awarded in May 2011 in the shadow of the national financial crisis of
the 2008 recession. The project is the physically largest high school in the state of Utah, at nearly
448,000 SF located on an 18 acre site adjacent to an operating high school. There were 2 other high
schools being built at the same time, demanding resources from our contracting community to staff
these great projects.

This project from the outset presented a multitude of challenges, to which Comflors engaged as our
partner in resolving with the utmost professionalism and definitely going the extra mile to help us with a
gym slab replacement that took considerable time to get the moisture levels down to an acceptable
level to start wood flooring work.

Comflors has been a critical team member in the success of this project. The fact that there were over
600 owner change items issued, with impact to schedule for each item, and the project was turned
over early to the school for their use to hold their Class of 2013 graduation celebration and 2013
summer school, when the building was not scheduled for occupancy until Fall classes 2013 is a
testament to your companies’ commitment to the project schedule goals.

The quality of the wood flooring work is excellent and everyone is thrilled with the results. The detail
and care that your team brought to each aspect of the work shows in the fabulous product that we were
able to provide to the owner. It is really a showpiece.

I also wanted to thank you for your commitment to safety on the project. The attitude of safety starts at
the top and starts with the basics, good housekeeping, organization, daily training, mentoring and
supervision. Your site staff expressed their personal commitment to safety for everyone on the project
by keeping a clean, organized safe operation at all times.




With the partnership of Comflors in this project, Jacobsen is proud to showcase this school as a success
in thrilling the client. It has been an honor and a pleasure to work with your company. Comflors is the
kind of subcontractor that we love working with. So please share this thank you with your team and
please invite future clients to contact me with any specific questions about Comflors’ capabilities and
performance.

Thank you once again for your participation in this great project. It is an exciting and important addition
to the West Valley City community.

Sincerely,
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Heather S Talenah

Project Manager

Jacobsen Construction Company, Inc.
3131 West 2210 South

Salt Lake City, UT 84119

(cell) 801.674.6029



